
Hi Craig, 
  
I know that the drawing of the maps for the new city council districts is complex, and we 
appreciate your time in working on this important matter. 
  
My family has lived in Brykerwoods since 1997.  We, along with our West Austin neighborhood, 
strongly support the final draft map in which District 10 extends to Lady Bird Lake and 
Mopac.  We believe this version of District 10 more closely follows the goals of the district-
drawing to group areas with similar communities of interest together as it groups our single 
family neighborhood with other single family neighborhoods in the interior northwest hills area 
near Loop 360.  
  
Thanks, 
  
Christine Burgess 
 


